
Confirmation of Registration 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your registration for the Utility Demand Response Program 

has been successfully completed. Thank you for your commitment to energy efficiency and for 

joining us in making a positive impact on our community. 

Your registration details are as follows: 

• Participant ID: [Insert Participant ID] 

• Program Start Date: [Insert Start Date] 

• Contact Information: [Insert Contact Information] 

As a participant in this program, you will receive notifications regarding your energy usage, 

opportunities to reduce consumption during peak times, and incentives for your participation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact Number] or 

[Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for partnering with us in this vital initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Utility Company Phone Number] 


